	[image: image1.png]





King County Board of Ethics





900 Fourth Avenue, Suite 860






Bank of California Building







Seattle, WA  98164
MS BOC-IA-0860





(206) 296-1586  FAX (206) 205-0725

board.ethics@metrokc.gov

www.metrokc.gov/ethics/




 
Date:

May 15, 2001

To:

King County Board of Ethics

From:

Catherine A. Clemens, Administrator

Re:

Post Employment Amendment Process

At its March 19th meeting, the King County Board of Ethics approved the proposed post employment provisions under the Code of Ethics and directed the board administrator to seek comments from affected county employees and other interested parties.  Deadline for written comment was May 4th and any oral comment to be heard at the May 21st meeting.

The administrator gave notice via the county email system for employees and via email and U.S. mail to other interested parties, including citizen groups, past Charter review commission members, former ethics board members, and other ethics agencies in Washington state and the nation.

All comments received by the ethics office are included in the following materials.  The board previously determined that, at the May meeting, it will review the comments, make changes to the proposed amendments, if appropriate, and make final approval of the draft.  The board will then direct the administrator and board counsel to forward the draft amendment for executive and council action. 

